
 Woodriver Elementary 

Science Fair Judges 
 

Dear Potential Science Fair Judges, 
 

Woodriver is proud to participate in the annual Interior Alaska Science Fair.  The Science 

Fair is an opportunity for all students to learn more about Science by investigating a student 

selected topic of interest and completing a project.  Project entries are categorized into six 

major divisions: Experiment, Demonstration, Science Report, Science Collection, Invention, 

and Computer Coding.   
 

Judging is based on two components, the child’s display and an interview.  Judges will 

complete a rubric for each project.  The best-looking project isn’t always indicative of 

knowledge and understanding.  We want the students to have fun with their project and to 

share their enthusiasm and knowledge through both the interview and their display.   

 

We need parent and community volunteers to judge the Science Fair on Thursday, February 

29th, 9:30 AM to 1 PM.  If you are interested in learning more about becoming a judge please 

complete and return the form at the bottom of this page to the office.  Thank you. 

 

Woodriver will provide food and drinks for the judges. 
 

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact us.   
 

Sincerely, 

 

Rob Kinder and Sarah Clark, Science Fair Coordinators   

rob.kinder@k12northstar.org   (907) 479-4211 ext. 47016  

sarah.m.clark@k12northstar.org (907) 479-4211 ext. 47023 
  

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

I am interested in serving as a Science Fair judge on Thursday, February 29th, 9:30 AM to  

1 PM.  Please submit this form to Woodriver or email it to rob.kinder@k12northstar.org 

 

Name _______________________________ Phone ________________________ 

 

Email _______________________________ Cell ________________________ 

 

Child _______________________________ Child’s Teacher _________________ 


